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Representation from Beverley Collins

| am writing to express my concerns regarding the Edgware Policy in the proposed
Main Modifications to the Barnet Local Plan.

Would permit up to 4,740 new homes to be built across ‘Site 28’ (the site of the present
Edgware Underground, bus station and bus garage) and ‘Site 27’ the Broadwalk site
which is likely to lead to a significant permanent loss of public parking.

It is unfair that Edgware has to carry the burden of nearly 5000 new homes where other
areas such as Finchley, Barnet, High Barnet etc are not going to be blighted.

Edgware is a town consisting mainly of semi-detached and detached houses. A
tightly packed development such as the one proposed is totally out of character with

the rest of the Edgware.

The proposed building of this development will take at least ten years, and the rest of
the shops in Station Road and the High Street, will suffer.

The building site is very close to Edgware School. How will this affect the children
attending there over the ten year build.

| sincerely hope the Planning Department will not approve of this development.

Mrs. Beverley Collins





